
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

April 2022 issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 
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     April 2022 

Entertainment 

 

In-House activities are as follows: 

Scrabble 

Jenga 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Puzzles 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Word Searches 

Observation Games 

Gardening 

Indoor Golf 

Singalong with Rosa 

 

 



 

      

             

 



 

        

 

 

             



         

 

                   
 



  

        

          

 

 



Getting to know our staff 

In the spotlight this month.... 

“Employee of the Month” 

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Vicki! 

 

 



Rosa’s Round Up 
Hello all, 

We have had such a busy month in March – looking back at the photos I can’t 

believe how much we have managed to pack in! 

It’s lovely that the sun has been shining and it’s been so warm so a lot of our 

residents have been in our garden to enjoy the early spring blooms – Daffodils, 

Tulips and Crocus’, smelling the herbs and basking in the warmth. 

We enjoyed Pancake Day at the beginning of the month and did some lovely 

artwork to welcome the month in – we had a cake decorations afternoon which 

was much fun – the fairy cakes didn’t quite make it to teatime! 

We also had a great afternoon where we made all sorts of interesting wall hang-

ups which we painted the following day and we gave some to families as a 

keepsake. 

We had a fil afternoon which brought back lots of memories and promoted 

conversation and a lot of laughter! 

We had St Patrick’s Day where we had some entertainment and Irish singalong 

and art, which we made some 3D sunflowers which were great fun.  We got them  

up at the windows that same afternoon and they looked fantastic with the sun 

shining through. 

We also had a real live owl in for Hilda who absolutely loves them, she was thrilled 

as were all of the residents (and staff),  it was such a treat – so thank you to Hilda’s 

family for that – her name is Sorrel and she is a barn owl. 

Another big thank you to @blanketsforme team for the kind donations of some 

more lovely, colourful, hand knitted blankets, they came just at the right time as 

the weather has turned a bit chilly again!  The residents really appreciate the work 

that goes in to them, as most have themselves been knitters. 

 

 



And lastly we celebrated our lovely Molly’s 101th Birthday – we had a fantastic 

buffet and everyone thoroughly enjoyed the day – live music and a singalong!  A 

big thank you to Michelle and the kitchen staff for a wonderful spread – Terri for 

making Molly’s beautiful card and to Karen (our receptionist) for making the 

fantastic cake – I told you we’ve had a busy month – finally a big thank you to all of 

the staff at Park View who work together as a fabulous team to make each day 

safe, happy and enjoyable for all our residents.  

 

With Love Rosa  xxx 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                                                     
 

   

        
 

                


